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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your Draft Revised Forest Plan. 

The Manti-La Sal is important to me, and Id like the Forest Service to analyze the Conservation Alternative, in

full, in the upcoming Draft Environmental Impact Statement. In addition, Id also like the Forest Service to  protect

old growth forests, and allow new trees to develop into old growth stands in the future. I'd like to see protection

for the endangered pinyan jay. I think it's also important that you consider supporting a grazing standard of 30%

utilization. Finally please do not  include planning for Bears Ears National Monument in the forest plan. Hopefully

President Biden will soon conclude his promised decision to restore Bears Ears as the Monument was originally

designated by President Obama. Thank you for your consideration.


